
                           CITY OF OCEANSIDE 
                      OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE 

 
TO ALL OCEANSIDE RESIDENTS 

WISHING TO PARTICIPATE IN THE FUTURE OF OUR CITY  
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Clerk, on behalf of and as authorized by 
the City of Oceanside, will receive applications for the  
 

 
 
There will be three (2) vacancies on this commission due to term expirations on April 15, 
2015. 
 
Applications may be obtained from the City Clerk's Office at 300 North Coast Highway, 
and should be returned by March 16, 2015 to be included in the upcoming interview 
process.  Applications are kept on file for one year.  
 
All applicants will take part in an interview process with the City Council in a workshop 
setting. If further information is desired, please call the City Clerk's Office at (760) 435-
3000.   
 
It is the policy of the City of Oceanside that no qualified disabled person be denied the 
opportunity to participate as a member of any committee or commission. Appropriate 
arrangements will be made to accommodate individuals as needed. 
 
ZACK BECK 
CITY CLERK 
 
Dated:   February 18, 2015 


